From: Christopher Wickham <} GG
Sent: 10 November 2023 12:51

To: Geri Gohin <Geri.Gohin@camden.gov.uk>
Cc: Luke Bradley-Jones

Subject: Re: 2023/2541/P - 5 Tanza Road, NW3 2UA

Dear Geri,
Thanks for your email.

There was come confusion about the scale of the previously submitted drawing. | attach a revised
drawing showing the planting of 9 Iceberg Roses at a spacing of 45cm and grown to a height of
90cm.

With regard to maintenance, my client advises that the following steps will be taken:-
« All plants will be regularly watered;
« Plant food will be used when required to maintain healthy growth;
o The plants will be pruned monthly in order to create a hedge with a maximum height of
90cm.

I look forward to hearing from you further.
Regards,

Christopher M. Wickham BA MRTPI
Chartered Town Planner



